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Kia ora koutou,

The Minister of Transport Michael Wood announced in late January that partly tunnelled light rail has
been selected for the City Centre to Māngere line. The light rail team are delighted with the decision
confirming that light rail will go ahead. We are gearing up to begin the next phase which involves refining
the route and getting the design and consenting underway.

 

 

Business Case appendices now available

The Indicative Business Case appendices have been posted on our website and are available to view
here. The appendices include technical reports and analysis which provide a detailed understanding of
the strategic, economic, financial, commercial and management cases that together form the Indicative
Business Case. Among the appendices you’ll find data on travel times, urban growth and more.
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